
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RJ/DE 

1st December 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 5 pupils 

 

Mrs Abbs and Mrs Russell are planning to show the children the film ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ before Christmas to 

support the children’s learning in our history curriculum.  This film is set in World War II and centres on the story 

of a little boy who is evacuated to the countryside during the blitz.  It is rated as PG and therefore we would ask 

your permission for your child to view the film in school. 

 

The British Board of Film Regulation classify PG as follows: 

PG Parental Guidance 

General viewing, but some scenes may be unsuitable for young children.   A PG film should not unsettle a 

child aged around eight or older. Unaccompanied children of any age may watch, but parents are advised 

to consider whether the content may upset younger, or more sensitive, children. 

 

Please could you complete the consent/non-consent slip below and return it to the school by Wednesday 4th 

December.  Please note - children who do not bring the completed consent slip back to school will 

not be able to watch the film. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Abbs, Mrs Russell or the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

Rachel Jewitt 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please return to the school office this Wednesday 4th December 2024 

 

 

□ I consent for……………………………………………………. to watch ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’, rated PG at school. 

 

 

□ I do not consent for …………………………………………… to watch ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’, rated PG at school. 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………….  Date………………………………………………………. 

  

 

 


